
EXTRACT FROM LETTER FROM COL. E. M. JONES, 
HEADMASTER ST. ALBaHS SCHOOL, HERTS., 31 GLAND, 
TO P. E. HOBBS, DATED 28/4/86.

1
I have Been made Chairman of the London 

Branch of the Ypres League, and there is a movement 
on foot to start a Canadian Branch. The Ypres film 
is now touring Canada, and we get a royalty on the 
sales of the "Ypres song". Have you heard anything 
about it? Could you help in the matter of starting 
a branch in Canada?

I enclose a pamphlet we have got out and 
could send you any number of these. Who would be 
a good one to w>rk up a Canadian branch, with 
Headquarters in Canada? We might get Lord Byng to 
be Chairman or President.

I would like to know what you think of 
it, and whether you think it would go down. We 
are getting a small branch started in the U.S.A., 
but Canada comes first.
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